
 

 

 

 

 

Cindi Ritcey Fox 

Money Management Educators 

2201 East Enterprise Avenue  Suite 101 

Appleton, WI 54913 

 

Dear Cindi: 

 

We would like to extend our appreciation for the partnership you have developed with our team and 

the valuable benefit information you have provided to the Healics staff. 

The regular feedback we have received from our employees is extremely positive and the individual 

sessions held are a valued additional benefit.  Also, the newsletter that you provide, if requested, is 

an excellent resource. 

We look forward to continuing down the financial wellness road with you and our employees. 

 

Sincerely, 

Pam Punak 

Pam Punak 

HR Manager 
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